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Toby Philp - Glen Innes \ilind Farm (MP07-0036)

From:
To:
Date:
Subject:
CC:

Michael Lewis <Michael.Lewis@epa.nsw. gov.au>

"toby.philp@planning.nsw. gov.au" <toby.philp@planning.nsw. gov.au>
41041201412:38 PM
Glen Innes Wind Farm (MP07-0036)
Kharl Turnbull <Kharl.Turnbull@epa.nsw. gov.au>

Hi Toby,

Thank you for providing the EPA an opportunity to rev¡ew the Modification Request for the Glen lnnes Wind

Farm (MPO7_0036) as detailed in the document titled "Project: Glen lnnes Wind Farm Section 75W

Modification. EnvironmentalAssessment" dated 12 March 20L4. I

Please note, that this response includes EPA's comments on the proposal, except for noise. The EPA expects

to forward our noise comments to you shortly.

The EPA understands that via the proposed modification it is proposed

to ¡nstall more efficient wind turbines; and,

micro- sitting within the approved layout to accommodate the larger dimension wind turbines.

The EA has considered air, waste and run-off water impacts. The impacts are demonstrated to be minimal

and can be managed within the premise's Environment Protection Licence (EPL) should consent be approved

and an EPL granted for the premises,

On this basis, the EPA does not object to the activities outlined in the document titled "Project: Glen lnnes

Wind Farm Section 75W Modification. Environ mental Assessment" proceeding.

Please note, however, the following EPA comments:

a

a

7.

EPA,

2.

Should development consent be given, then the proponent will need to apply for an EPL from the

3.

4.

Suitable sediment and erosion control needs to be in place during the construction and operational

phases of the project in accordance with the Blue Book (Managing urban stormwater: soils and

construction),
The proponent must ensure that sources of gravel for road upgrades, turbine pads, the substation

etc come from suitability approved premises and that existing Council consent and lor EPA EPL

volume extraction limits will not exceeded in sourcing this gravel.

Noise comments are to be provided in a separate email by the EPA shortly.

Please contact KharlTurnbullon (02) 677370OO or by emailto armidale@epa.nsw.gov.au if you have any

questions.

Regards

Michael Lewis

Acting Head Regional Operotions - Armidale I NSW Environment Protection Authority I

8: (02) 6773 7000 | Mobile A:0478 208 635 | A :p2) 6772 2336 | rù: michael.lewis@ppaDsw,gov.au

Please Note: The EPA is transitioning to electronic document management. We request that you

electronicatly submit all letters and documents for the EPA's Armidale office to our email address:
armidale@epa.nsw.qov.au. When you submit a larger document (i.e. more than - 20 pages) please also send
a hard copy to: "EPA, PO Box 494, Armidale NSW 2350'.
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